
Email Blast 7/7/2023 

Hello Everyone, 

 

Irrigation Service is running behind due to 4th of July. Greg and Robbie will be performing irrigation 

service until later in the evening to catch up and be on schedule for next week. We appreciate your 

patience and understanding as they push to get all the lots irrigated. 

The City of Phoenix is closing the Horse Arena on July 10th to add additional fill and grade and groom the 

arena. The arena is expected to reopen early in the morning. Please note that the sprinklers will begin 

coming on in the arena at 6:00 pm for those that enjoy night riding. 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Irrigation delays and late-night service and Horse Arena closed on Monday 
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